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DATE: September 29,1999 
TO: Kay Flynn, Division of Records and Reporting 
FROM: Denise N. Vandiver Division of Auditing and Financial Analysis 
RE: Document No. 11635-99, Docket No. 990000-PU 

By letter dated September 27, 1999, Tampa Electric filed a letter signed by Lee 
Willis giving notice of intent to request confidentiality of an attached set of documents that 
were requested pursuant to an on-going audit in the Bureau of Auditing Services. The 
attached documents are filed as Document No. 11636-99. Please return this document to 
the utility. We plan to ask the utility to resubmit the information using the standard 
procedures for an audit. 

cc: Division of Auditing and Financial Analysis (Halbert, McPherson) 
Division of Electric and Gas (Kummer) 
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